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Waste Collections Delayed One Day  

FORT MYERS, FL, Sept. 6, 2016 – Lee County Solid Waste reminds residents that all garbage, recycling 
and yard waste collections will take place one day later this week due to the Labor Day Holiday. 

This means if your regular collection day was Monday, the collection truck will pick up that material on 
Tuesday. Tuesday's regularly scheduled pickups will occur on Wednesday and so on, the rest of the 
week through Saturday, Sept. 10. Regular collection schedules resume on Monday, Sept. 12. 

The Topaz Court Solid Waste Annex will be open on Saturday, Sept. 10 from 8:00 a.m. to noon.  
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About the Solid Waste Division   

The Lee County Solid Waste Division is a nationally-recognized enterprise system providing residents 
and businesses safe, affordable waste disposal and recycling services. The system utilizes an energy-
from-waste combustion process to create clean, renewable energy and single-stream recycling for 
material recovery. For more information visit our website at www.leegov.com/solidwaste. 
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